OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATION
TEZPUR UNIVERSITY

NOTIFICATION

No.F.14-12/1/2007(Acad)/ @2 3
Dated 6" October,2020

This is for information of the concerned students , who have submitted their online applications in
National Scholarship Portal (NSP) , both Fresh and Renewal, up to the year 2019-20 and recorded
Aadhaar Number ‘Yes’ in the Scholarship forms are, requested to link their Bank A/C No. with
Aadhaar No at the earliest failing which the Scholarship Sanctioning Authority will not forward their
scholarship to the Bank for disbursement .

For any query you may contact at 03712273109.
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(Dr. L. Boral)
Controller of Examinations
Tezpur University



